
 

 

Municipal Pension Plan announces changes to 
group benefits for retirees 
On April 20, the Municipal Pension Plan (MPP) announced changes to group benefits for 
retired members of the plan. 

These changes will come into effect on January 1, 2017. 

For more information on the details of these changes please go to the MPP website at: 
mpp.pensionsbc.ca/groupbenefits 
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